
My name is Hilary Uhlig and I write in support of SB262.

Oregon elected officials must be held accountable if they choose to not show up to do the jobs they were elected to do. We must 
remove their salary and per diem as well as impose a fine for unexcused absences which stall the legislative process. Oregon GOP 
Senators were collecting a taxpayer-funded paycheck when they weren't showing up for work. Politicians should not get paid for 
skipping out on their work and grinding the work of the legislature to a halt, and must be fined for their behavior which does not align 
with the legislative process.

I urge a yes vote on SB262


